
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

  

Website: www.kingslandfmc.org   
Email: connect@kingslandfmc.org
120 E. William Street, Kingsland

Phone: (912) 729-5445
Worship Service: Sundays 10:30 

 WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN’T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR PAYMENT  The church’s mailing address is:  120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland, 
GA. 31548. 
DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK  Set up automatic payments through your bank’s bill pay 
or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store. 
CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE  Make automatic donations using a credit card or 
debit card via our online service at www.kingslandfirstumc.org or by downloading the Vanco 
Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

October 16, 2022

The Other Side of the Storm 
Mark 4: 35-41

It’s that time of year again! We need candy 
for our annual TRUNK-R-TREAT happening 
during the Fall Festival Saturday, October 

29th! Any and all individually wrapped 
candy is accepted. You can bring the candy 
to church with you on Sunday or drop it off 
at the church office during the week! If you 

would like to sign up for a trunk contact 
Melissa.

http://www.kingslandfirstumc.org
http://www.kingslandfmc.org
mailto:connect@kingslandfmc.org


2022 Flower Calendar 
If you’d like to provide flowers for the church on Sunday, the following dates are available:  
November 6, 13, 20, 27, December 25.  To reserve a date please call the church office at (912) 
729-5445, opt. 1.  The flowers you provide are yours to take home after the service.

Sunday, October 16, 2022 
10:30 AM, Worship Center 

Today’s message will also be available on our website (kingslandfmc.org)  
and our Facebook page (Kingsland FMC). 

Prelude                                  Love Divine, All Loves Excelling        Rebecca Rassi 

Welcome & Announcements                                                             Melissa Moreno 

Congregational Praise      Amazing Grace (My Chains Are Gone) 
                                                          
Greet Your Neighbor 

Congregational Praise       Love Divine, All Loves Excelling 
                                                  
Apostles Creed                                           Dean Slusser 

Choir Anthem                             Healer of My Heart   

Children’s Moment                                                                                          

Lord’s Prayer                              Rev. Bruce Vaughn 
  
Scripture Reading                       Mark 4: 35-41.                                 Logan Moreno   

Message                        “The Other Side of the Storm”            Rev. Bruce Vaughn 
                   
Closing Song                            On Eagle’s Wings 

Benediction/Sending Forth                                                         

Ushers: Jimmy Khan, Cody Heath, Tom Horton, Adam Luke 
Greeters: Jackie Horton 

Flowers are placed in the church today in by Chris and Shelly 
Bohner in celebration of 28 years of marriage!

Food For Youth - Sunday Nights 
Thank you to the volunteers who have signed up to cover Youth Supper on Sunday evenings.  
We still need volunteers to prepare meals for the following dates: November 6, 13, 20 and 
December 4,11. Please contact Melissa either by phone/text at 912-464-9320 or email her at 
melissa@kingslandfmc.org to sign up.

Family Night Supper  
We are looking for volunteers to help with Family Night Supper. If you would like to volunteer 
one Wednesday a month with setup, clean up, or serving it would be greatly appreciated. Just 
text or call Melissa at 912-464-9320 or email her at melissa@kingslandfmc.org to sign up!

This Week’s Volunteers 
Nursery: Peter & Lisa Torres 
Toddler Children’s Church: Janice Holtzclaw 
Elementary Children’s Church: Trice Benge

Pastor/Staff Appreciation Month 
October is National Clergy Appreciation Month, a time set aside to recognize the contributions 
and service of pastors, priests, reverends, ministers, and all other clergy members. 

From Your Pastor’s Heart 
With a grateful heart I give thanks for you for the kindness and graciousness which you have 
shown to me from the very beginning of our ministry together. In so many remarkable ways you 
have repeatedly demonstrated your love in words and deeds. Especially in this past week, this 
love and support has been made evident in the very kind words of Peter, and your many cards, 
phone calls and messages on Facebook. I am humbled by the commitment and love which you 
have shown so unfailingly to me and my family. I am profoundly thankful to our Heavenly Father 
Who in grace has brought us together and Who in love has blessed us together in Christ. I am 
forever grateful to God for each of you! May He bless you! May He bless your loved ones! And 
may He bless our precious Kingsland First Methodist Church family!

Food Pantry Needs 
Our Food Pantry is currently in need of Canned Goods (Vegetables).  Please drop your 
donations off at church on Sunday mornings, at the Food Pantry on Tuesday and Thursday 
mornings or at the church office Monday through Thursday.  As always, thank you for your 
generosity as we serve those in need.

All Saint’s Sunday 
All Saint’s Sunday will be November 6, 2022. If you have a loved one that you would like 
recognized during the service please reach out to Gina in the Church Office at either 
912-729-5445 or office@kingslandfmc.org
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